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HAVE YOUR SAY 
 
I have received details from the Police Connect service that they want to 
hear from everyone about their 6 priorities for the Crime panel to take 
forward. 
The closing date for replies is 20 August 2021. 
Please reply using the following link 
Police and Crime Plan consultation (norfolk-pcc.gov.uk)  
 
A police surgery was held on 3rd of August but I only got notification 4 
days before. I have asked that while we want these to continue, more 
notice is required so that as many of the village are aware.  My thanks to 
the shop and butchers for putting up posters.   We had 6 members of the 
public and 4 parish councillors attend. All present thought it was a 
worthwhile meeting.  
 
Accordingly, it was agreed that the next Police Surgery held by PC 
Justin Johnson (Necton Beat Officer) would be on 6 September at the 
Drop in centre.  The centre will be open from 10 to 12 and PC Johnson 
will be there from 11.30 onwards. 

 
 
Erne Farm  
Following a complaint concerning the speed of their trucks going through 
the village, I contacted the Company. Consequently, they have sent a 
letter to all their sub-contractors reminding them that they travel through a 
village, with oncoming traffic, dog walkers and pedestrians. Hopefully this 
has had the desired effect to ensure safer travel through the village. 
 
I have also met the site manager to discuss their drainage plans 
 
I do live very close to the development and I am happy to take forward 
any further complaints, should they arise. 
 
Jean Bass  
Chair  
 

https://www.norfolk-pcc.gov.uk/police-and-crime-plan/consultation/

